
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Leaf Removal Bids 
 
The Village of Port Washington North, County of Nassau, hereby invites the 
submission of sealed bids for the Leaf Removal from Village Streets during the Fall 
of 2022, 2023 and 2024.  Bids will be received until 12:00 noon on Tuesday, 
September 6, 2022 at the Village Hall, 3 Pleasant Avenue, Port Washington, New 
York 11050.  At this time and place all bids will be publicly opened and read.  
Contract and bid forms may be obtained at the same office.  The Board of Trustees 
reserves the right to waive any informalities in the bids or to reject all bids or to 
accept any bid which in the opinion of the Board of Trustees will be in the best 
interest of the Village. 
 
Dated: Port Washington, New York 
August 9, 2022 
 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
VILLAGE OF PORT WASHINGTON NORTH 

Palma Torrisi, Village Clerk 
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